Bulletin No.: PIC6194F
Published date: 09/11/2018

Preliminary Information

PIC6194F (Malibu HEV) High Voltage Drive Motor Battery TAC
Restriction and Exchange Program

Models
VIN:
Brand: Model: Model Years: Engine: Transmissions:
from to
Chevrolet Malibu 2016 - 2019 All All LKN MKE

Supersession Statement

This Pl was superseded to remove the high voltage battery and internal parts off of restriction. Please discard

PIC6194E.

The following diagnosis might be helpful if the vehicle exhibits the symptom(s) described in this PI.

Condition / Concern

General Motors Technical Assistance Center part restriction on the High Voltage Drive Motor

Battery and Internal Parts for the 2016-2018 Chevrolet Malibu HEV Hybrid has ended. We
would like to thank all dealers who participated in this restriction for their cooperation.

The High Voltage Drive Motor Battery Internal Parts can now be ordered through the regular

GM CCA parts process or PQC process for required dealers. Use the vehicle identification

number (VIN), SI, and the GM Electronic Parts Catalog to determine the correct part to order.

Dealers are now asked to order packs directly from the GM Battery Service Center by calling
1-833-33 GM BSC (1-833-334-6272). Please see the latest version of bulletin: 18-NA-236 for
the latest information on part ordering and returns for the High Voltage Drive Motor Battery

Please follow this diagnostic or repair process thoroughly and complete each step. If the condition exhibited is
resolved without completing every step, the remaining steps do not need to be performed.
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https://gma-api-content.cpi.gm.com/index?page=content&id=BU13146

